Margie Coles

Please support the proposed Outstanding Resource Waters designations for the upper watershed of
the Cascade River, the upper watershed of the Green River, and the Napeequa River. These areas
deserve to be protected! These rivers are extremely important to our state’s quality-of-life. Future
generations will greatly benefit from expanded protections for these waters. I know that protecting
them will only further strengthen our state. Thank you for your consideration.



